Stanwood-Camano School District
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

March 5, 2024

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $548.58 in school rebates from Firefly Images for Twin City Elementary
School.

2. $1,000.00 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation through a grant
received by the RE/MAX Community Chest Grant to cover the costs of the
Amplify Core Knowledge Language Arts Supplemental Books for Twin City
Elementary School.

3. $100.00 from Konan Luce in support of the Stanwood High School Choir.
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